

January 31, 2017

Hon. Glen Murray
Minister of the Environment and Climate Change
77 Wellesley Street West, 11th Floor
Toronto, ON M7A 2T5
ehvap@ontario.ca

4950 Yonge Street, Suite 502 Toronto, Ontario M2N 6K1

Tel: (866) 763-1654 Fax: (866) 763-1655

Email: advocacy@ospe.on.ca

Dear Minister Murray,

Please accept this letter as notice that the Ontario Society of Professional Engineers (OSPE) intends to participate as a member of the Electric and Hydrogen Vehicle Advancement Partnership and to submit a four-year plan by June 30, 2017 that demonstrates how OSPE will increase its efforts to support the uptake of electric and hydrogen vehicles in Ontario.

We acknowledge that continued membership in the partnership will be dependent upon the independent third-party's evaluation of our plan and a determination of our membership status.

For further discussion, please contact Patrick Sackville, Lead, Policy and Government Relations at (416) 223-9961 ext. 225 or patrick@ospe.on.ca.

Yours sincerely,

Sandro Perruzza
Chief Executive Officer

Ontario Society of Professional Engineers

2017021

Michael Monette, P.Eng., MBA

President and Chair

M. More

Ontario Society of Professional Engineers